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MEETING NOTES: June 8, 2022 
  

Call to Order: President Bill called the meeting to order. Hogey led the flag salute. The Star-Spangled Banner 

was played. 

  

Guests and Visiting Rotarians: Connie P had 2 guests and Joy A had one. 

   

Happy Dollars:  Jane for her granddaughter, Eddie for his birthday and Bill for his successful cataract surgery. 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 
President Bill announced that the club board of directors has voted to a slight increase in our annual dues 

which will be $225 for the Rotary year 2022-23. 

 

4th of July signup sheets were on the tables for work shifts during that busy day of preparing and selling over 

1,000 sack lunches. Everyone who is able needs to help. 

Correction to last week’s bulletin: Pickleball: The three areas being considered are: Creekside, which Walnut 

Creek does not like; Buckeye, which is very controversial; and now adjacent to the Event Center, where the 

planned solar panels could be used.  

PROGRAM  

 
Speaker was Liz Whitlock M. D. She is on staff and teaches at UCSF. She spoke to us about the effects of 

anesthesia on older people. She was very interesting. Generally, there is some cognitive decline post general 

anesthesia. It can be of short duration or permanent. Sometimes whatever it was that needed to be taken care 

of was causing so much distress to the body that the long-range outcome is actually an improvement in 

cognition. We were fully engaged for 40 minutes, thus the no Thought of the Day or Sunshine Report.  

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
June 15 10:30 RRF Trustee Meeting 

June 15 Hillside Clubhouse Flag Day 

June 22 Hillside Clubhouse Presidential Awards 

June 29 Presidential Demotion 

July 6 Dark 

http://www.rossmoorrotary.org/
http://www.rossmoorrotary.org/
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PHOTOS 
Now accepting photo submissions of Rotary events and of occasions when you are enjoying an item 

purchased at a Rotary fundraiser. Submit to belindabreyer@yahoo.com include what the photo is and names 

of people shown. 

 

 
Steve Elefant introducing guest speaker  Guest Speaker Liz Whitlock M.D. 


